
Communication from the 
Government of India  

1. The Executive Director attaches a communication from the Government of India,

providing clarifications on the Nipah virus outbreak in Kerala.

2. ICO Members are kindly requested to share this communication with delegates

attending the 5th World Coffee Conference and associated meetings.
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